
Auto Care Mall
We would like to thank

Auto Care Mall for purchasing

Erik O'Brien's hog at the LaX Fair!

Thank you for your support of

our community, the LaX Fair,

4H, and FFA!

Thank you so much for

everything you do!

We greatly appreciate

your kindness and generosity!

Sincerely, Erik O'Brien and family!


